
  

 

June 10, 2018 

Welcome from Pastor Pam 

Whether you're a first time visitor or a long time member of our 

St. Paul family, I'm so glad that you've joined us today. Today is 

Laity Sunday, when we celebrate the ministry of all lay 

Christians. Check page 3 for a bit more what this means. Our Lay 

Leader, Felix Koutsourais, is delivering the message today and 

we have several lay people taking part in leading our worship. 

 

If anyone is interested in going on the Mission Trip to Collier 

County next month to help with Hurricane Irma recovery by doing 

home repairs, this is the last day to sign up. Check page 9 for 

more details about how you can be part of this wonderful 

opportunity to serve.  

 

Our Student Ministry is on their way to their annual Teen Valley 

Ranch retreat in North Carolina today. I encourage you to 

remember the students, and their adult chaperones in your 

prayers throughout the week. See page 6 for a list of the 

students' names. Take this bulletin home with you or visit our 

website, stpaulumc.org, to keep up with everything going on at 

St. Paul.  

Pam Dubov, Minister of Missions and Outreach 
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JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 

OR INSTAGRAM 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about St. 

VISITING US TODAY? 
If you're visiting us today, welcome! We hope you find St. Paul a 

WORSHIP at 9 AM 
 

  Prelude      Open Our Hearts              Aaron Cassette, Accompanist 

  Introit        Breathe on Me, Breath of God 

  Welcome                                Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader  

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You And Me  

*Hymns     A Mighty Fortress Is Our God                No. 110 

  Come Thou, Almighty King                  No. 61 

*Apostles' Creed                                         No. 881 

*Prayer with Lord's Prayer                             Patsy McLaughlin-Bauer 

  Offertory         On Eagles' Wings                                     Sanctuary Choir  

*Doxology Praise God, From Whom...                 No. 94 

  Transitional Song     The King of Love, My Shepherd Is           No. 138 

  Message       "Called to Commitment"    Felix Koutsourais, Lay Leader 

  Romans 12:3-8 

  Directed Prayer 

*Closing Hymn       Spirit of the Living God               No. 393   

*Benediction    

*Postlude The World Rejoice! 

 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 

Thank you to Patsy, Ben, Felix and Paula for leading worship today! 

 
 

9 AM Greeters: Donna Stevens and Betty Myers 

10:30 AM Greeters: Dawn Green and Sharon Herman 

 

 

 

Turn to page 9 for the Prayer List. 

Visit the Courtyard Today to Pick 

Up Your Serve Team T-Shirt 
They’re here! If you attended the Volun-

teer Appreciation Breakfast or you 

RSVPed and signed up to receive a t-

shirt, you can pick up your shirt in the 

courtyard today, June 3, after either 

worship. The T-shirts are an apprecia-

tion gift for volunteers those who at-

tended the breakfast and provided their 

shirt size. You make ministry possible!  

A huge thank you to everyone who 

serves at St. Paul! 

 

Laity Sunday 
Today is Laity Sunday, a time for cele-

brating the call to ministry of all laity. 

Laity are all of us who are members of 

the church, but are not ordained pas-

tors. Laity, or lay people, take on leader-

ship roles and serve the local church 

through our witness and service. Laity  

lead and take part in ministries of the 

church as part of their commitment to 

Christ. Together, laity and clergy work 

together to make disciples of Jesus 

Christ for the transformation of the 

world! Our worship today is led by lay 

people who have embraced the call to 

ministry here at St. Paul. 

The Growth Guide is a weekly e-mail 

with devotionals based on Sunday's 

message. Scripture, challenge ques-

tions, and more take you deeper into 

the topic and help you keep in touch 

with the Lord all week long. If you would 

like to receive the Growth Guide by 

email, you can sign up on the Connect 

Card on page 3 of this bulletin. The 

Growth Guide is also posted on our web-

site under the Past Messages section. 
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Online Giving 
If you haven't already tried our new, 

easier to use online Giving Page you 

can visit our website: stpaulumc.org 

and click the Give link at the top of 

the page or use this QR code. The 

new page is simpler to use and 

makes it easier than ever to make one time gifts and 

contributions, as well as to set up recurring payments. 

You can pay by ACH (check) or by credit/debit card. 

We ask that you check the box when making a credit 

card payment to add 3% to your payment or gift and 

offset the fee we are charged for each online pay-

ment. There is no fee for ACH payments. 

 

Flowers 
We are blessed to have individuals that love to see 

beautiful flowers in our sanctuary. Thank you to those 

special donors who make it possible! 
 

If you would like to honor an event or a special person 

with flowers, you can give a flower bouquet to the Glo-

ry of God. Call the church office at 584-8165, visit the 

Giving page on our website, or e-mail us at 

church@stpaulumc.org. Bouquets are $40. Be sure to 

include your inscription with your order! You can pick 

up the flowers after the second worship or donate 

them to be given to those who are in the hospital. 

 

Lost and Found 
If you lose something on Sunday, like an earring, a 

sweater or glasses, check the church office lost and 

found during the week. Give us a call at 727-584-

8165 and we will check to see if your item has been 

turned in. 

 

 

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: June 10, 2018        9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident: Here from _______ to ________ 
 

         Please update my information. 
 

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note        Growth Guide 
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children 

 Students 

         Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens, or simply enjoy the music. You'll notice 

there is a time in our worship to give financially. 

This is how we support the ministries and mis-

sions of our church. We hope you experience the 

love of God with us today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 

 Joining a Small Group 

 Serving at the church 

 How: 

 Serving in the community 

 How: 

 Learning more about St. Paul ministries 

 Specifically: 

Taking a Spiritual Gifts Assessment 
 

Other: 
 

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

I would like to help with: 
Serving the Homeless on Sunday 
 

Livestream Team on Sunday   9 AM    10:30 AM 
 

Sunday Coffee Team  9 AM   10:30 AM 
 

Connection Center Hosts      9 AM     10:30 AM 
 

Usher        9 AM       10:30 AM 
 

Memorial/Funeral Hosts 
 

Church Auction 
 

Help in Church Office  

           Monday Afternoon 

            Tuesday Morning        Tues. Afternoon 

            Wednesday Morning         Weds. Afternoon 

 

Update on the Open Arms and  

Carpenter's Shop Move to Druid Campus 
 

We are excited about moving our Open Arms and 

Carpenter's Shop ministries to the St. Paul Druid 

Campus during the first two weeks of July.  As we 

previously shared, the Florida Conference has given 

us the Druid Campus to use and has also given us 

the money to do the necessary renovations which are 

happening right now to make the space right for our 

ministries. We will be responsible for the ongoing 

usage costs after the move, but the Conference has 

been very generous in giving us all the large, initial 

investments. 
 

This generous gift of the Druid Campus could not 

have come at a better time. The current buildings for 

both Open Arms and the Carpenter's Shop have been 

deteriorating and are in need of repair.  We were also 

running out of space, as our Open Arms Ministry con-

tinues to grow and partner with additional grocery 

and food chains. The Carpenter's Shop Fresh Expres-

sion Ministry is blessed to have many volunteers 

working on toys, and they need more space as well. 

The gift of the Druid Campus makes it possible for 

our ministries to expand into a space that fits them, 

without the prohibitively expensive process of reno-

vating or building onto our old buildings.  
 

Once the move is complete we will no longer need 

the current buildings, so our plan is to vacate them 

and sell the land. If we are able to sell, the money 

can be used to refinance our existing mortgage, re-

duce our debt and reduce the monthly payments sig-

nificantly, allowing us to put more into funding our 

ministries instead of our debt. Both the Board of 

Trustees and the Church Council have given us ap-

proval to seek possible buyers for the three parcel 

site. We are working with a developer called Blackfin 

Partners to see if there is interest in purchasing the 

land, and we will be putting up a For Sale sign within 

the next week. While we have been given permission 

to seek interest and try to attract a potential buyer, 

we will closely follow the Book of Discipline and have 

a Charge Conference with a church member vote to 

formally approve a sale before anything  is finalized. 
 

Please keep this process in your prayers. It is a joy 

seeing our ministries growing and thriving and experi-

encing God’s blessings. 

 

Blessings, 

 

 

Arch Johnston 

Executive Director of Church Administration  
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Adult Studies 

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sunday 

school classes: 
 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Room 202 in Bldg C 

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 

Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TNT (Twenties 'N' Thirties)  
Adults in their twenties and thirties, and high school 

grads, are invited to join TNT at 7 p.m. tonight in 

room 202 of the Christian Life Enrichment Center for 

study and discussion. TNT is finishing up their "Cold 

Case Christianity" study this week, and their next 

study will be "God’s Crime Scene." Detective J. Warn-

er Wallace examines eight critical pieces of evidence 

in the “crime scene” of the universe. If you have ever 

wondered if something, or someone, outside the nat-

ural realm created the universe and everything in it, 

this is the study for you. Follow TNT on Facebook for 

info on upcoming studies, events, and more:        

             StPaulTNT 

 

Watch or Listen to Past Messages 
Our past messages are available as both video and 

audio on our website. Watch or listen to the messag-

es you missed, or the ones you want to hear again. 

Past Growth Guides are also available. Visit the "Past 

Messages" page under the "Worship" menu. You can 

also download past messages from itunes; just 

search for St. Paul UMC.  

 

 

Emmaus Gathering This Saturday 
Saturday, June 16 | 5 p.m. | LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall 

Everyone is invited to attend the Emmaus Gathering 

this Saturday. Bring a potluck dish to share, and join 

us for powerful praise, worship and testimony. The 

Gathering is open to everyone, whether you’ve been 

to an Emmaus weekend or not! For more infor-

mation contact Dee Rogers at 513-293-4081 or 

Wanda Barker at 727-573-4827.  

 

Dorcas 
Dorcas Sewing Circle meets on 

Wednesday, June 13 from 9 a.m. 

to 1 p.m. in the Arts and Crafts 

Room (212). Help make simple 

children's clothing for Haiti, area pregnancy cen-

ters and pre-schoolers. Other projects include lap 

robes, walker bags and more. 

 

Rachel-Lydia 
The Rachel-Lydia group will hold their June 14 

meeting at the Eatz restaurant at 1258 South 

Highland Avenue at 10:30 a.m. Join us for a brief 

meeting, devotions and Bible study, followed by 

food and fellowship. We'd love to have you! 

 

Hannah 
Hannah Circle is on their summer hiatus. They 

will resume meeting in August on the second 

Tuesday of the month, at 6:45 p.m. in the Com-

munity Room (201) of the Christian Life Enrich-

ment Center. Meetings include refreshments, 

devotion, prayer, and a program.  
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Shop at Amazon—Donate to St. 

Paul!  
If you shop with Amazon, you can use 

Amazon Smile to donate 0.5% of your 

purchase price to St. Paul! Just 

use https://smile.amazon.com to make your purchas-

es and choose St. Paul United Methodist Church as 

your charity. It's the same Amazon you know, the same 

Amazon account, cart and pricing - the only difference 

is the Amazon Smile Foundation will automatically 

make a donation to St. Paul when you shop! Use the 

QR code or visit our website for the link to choose St. 

Paul as your charity. You can also do a search for St. 

Paul United Methodist Church under organizations. Be 

sure to pick the one in Largo!  

 

Free Active Shooter Response Training 
In May, our worship team and volunteers were trained 

by the Largo Police Department on how to respond to 

active shooters and other emergencies. The Largo P.D. 

offers the training each month, and we are encourag-

ing everyone to attend one of these free trainings. The 

training our group went through was very useful, and 

the strategies and drills used prepare attendees for all 

kinds of situations. The next training is June 30 at the 

Largo Police Department from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. To 

register for the free training email vtran@largo.com 

with your name, address, phone and email, as well as 

the number of people attending. Please provide names 

and phone numbers for each attendee. 

 

If you go through the training, send us an email at 

church@stpaulumc.org or call us at 584-8165 and let 

us know.  

 

It's not too late to join the fun! K-5 

kids can start at camp any time 

through August 10. We have new 

field trips, service projects, dress 

up themes and more every week! 

Lunch and snacks included. 

Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 

4-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg 

B) next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given 

a card that you will need to pick-up your child. 

 

Sunday Morning: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 are invited to attend their own 

worship and lessons in the Children's Ministry Center 

in Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

 

This Month's Teaching Series: Amped 
This month we are learning what it means to live like 

we believe what God says is true.  "I remain confi-

dent of this: I will see the goodness  of the Lord in 

the land of the living." - Psalm 27:13, NIV  

 

StPaulChildrensMinistry 

Check the back page for a few  
pictures from camp! 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2F&h=ATNUOiB7XOwyOnJjRov9cqTYbnw4Uh7DUp6x-aXlLk2M3UQn1FDebHOKapjMsQ5B6g9IVs8gKrzelRaFmxbUygkuYXPbFiBeDAwxZnrhcKMONXfqUhIjoUn8wwlbDDQBQLKB
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SPUMCLighthouse 

Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Night Student Ministry 

Join us this Summer 
Our Student Ministry has a busy summer planned 

including the TVR retreat, mission trips, Tribe Tues-

days, opportunities to serve and more.  

Tribe Tuesdays 
Join us on Tuesday nights all summer long for a 

different fun activity every week. 

 

Cost includes skate rental. Students should eat 

before they come or bring money for food. 

 

Students will go from home to home for  

appetizers, a main course, and dessert. 

 

Wednesday Serve 
After students return from camp, they are invited to 

come to church each Wednesday from noon-5 p.m. 

Bring  a lunch, hang out and serve the K-5 kids at 

our Camp XP summer camp or help with preparing 

for the Back to School Jubilee.  

 

 

 

 

 THIS WEEK 
There is no Student Ministry this Sunday.  

Students will be on their week long retreat to 

Teen Valley Ranch. 

Keep Our Students in Your Prayers  
Our students' Teen Valley Ranch trip starts today! 

The students will spend a week in North Carolina 

doing all kinds of fun activities, team challenges 

and more. They also spend a lot of time with the 

Lord, starting each day with morning devotions and 

ending every evening with worship. This is a time 

for spiritual awakening and growth for many of the 

students, and a great opportunity for them to draw 

closer to the Lord. Please pray for the students 

listed below and their chaperones. Ask that they 

would have a safe and meaningful trip, that their 

hearts would be filled with the Lord, and that they 

are able to maintain the spiritual fire that is 

sparked at TVR once they return to normal life.  

 

 Mikey Ciandella 

Alex Cole  

Mason Corbett 

Elise Curtis 

Giani Daniele 

Payton Daniele 

Julie DeSantis 

Brylee Dickey 

Julian Druding 

Chris Dugan 

Kyleigh Dunn 

Caitlyn Eicher 

Jackson Ester 

Alessia Frachea 

Ketrin Gavani 

Kaylyn Goehl 

Hadley Hiles 

Maggie Hiles 

Meghan Hull 

Braeden Johnson 

Matt Johnson 

Evie Kelley 

Jamison Lake 

Horacio Lomas 

Chase Lopez 

Ashton Marks-Strnad 

Emmett Meeks 

Ethan Morris 

Tyler Pelzel 

Anna Price 

Kane Price 

Grace Robinson 

Hannah Simpson 

Hunter Simpson  

Savannah Smith 

Taylor Smith 

Cody Spencer 

Bella Stein 

Hunter Teate 

Merina Tribbie 

Josh Valentine 

Noah Van Duyne 

Matt Ward 

Nick Ward  

Zak Werling 

Students Attending TVR 
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100 Dresses Project 
Calling all seamstresses! It’s time to put together T-

shirt dresses to hand out at this year’s Back to 

School Jubilee! We supply the fabric and the t-shirts; 

you supply the thread and your sewing skills. 

 

If you would like to help us send young girls off to 

school with a new dress, please contact Kathy Carr 

at 781-8195 or e-mail at rmckwc@gmail.com.  

 

Save the Date: The 3rd Annual St Paul Classic 
Mark your calendars now for Saturday, October 27 

at 1 pm! The 3rd Annual St. Paul Golf Classic will be 

held at Bardmoor Golf Club. Get your foursome gath-

ered, and let’s have a great time together as we help 

raise funds for the ministries of St. Paul! More infor-

mation is coming in the next few weeks.   

 

Church Auction 
This year’s Church Auction will be held on Saturday, 

November 17.  We're looking for people to serve on 

the committee and for an Auction Chair.  If you are 

interested, please contact Arch Johnston in the 

church office at arch.j@stpaulumc.org or fill out the 

Connect Card on page 4. 

 

Summer Camp 

Wish List 
Thank you to everyone 

who has donated items 

from our "wish list!" Sum-

mer Camp is in full swing 

and donations of any of 

the items below would 

help to provide needed 

supplies over the coming 

months. Donations can 

be dropped off in the bin 

in the lobby on Sunday 

or at the church office during the week. 

  

Snacks: Goldfish, Animal crackers, Honey nut cheeri-

os, Cheez-its, Pretzels, Chex mix, Veggie straws 

Nutra grain bars or Granola bars  

 

Games and Other: Crayons, Markers, Playground balls, 

Hula hoops, Perler beads, Coffee filters, 

Board games or Card games 

 

 

 

Mission Trip Sign Up Deadline 
The deadline to sign up for the mission trip to Collier 

County is today. If you plan to join us from July 8-14, to 

help repair homes damaged by Hurricane Irma, be 

sure to contact Alison Van Duyne today by emailing 

alison.v@stpaulumc.org. We hope you will serve with 

us as we reach out to those who are still haven't recov-

ered from last year's storm. Cost per person is $100.  

 

Help Fund This Year's Mission Trip  
If you can't join us on the mission trip, but 

would like to help fund it, visit the envelope 

display in the sanctuary lobby. Each envelope 

is labeled with a number from 1-100. The number on 

the envelope is how much you’ll donate. You may want 

to pick a number that’s significant to you, like a special 

date. You can take as many envelopes as you like, or 

you can make a donation of any amount without an 

envelope, just label it "Student Mission Trip." You can 

place it in the offering plate or make your donation 

online.  

 

Help in the Church Office 
If you a few hours to spare during the week and are 

looking for a way to serve, we would love for you to 

share your gifts by working in the church office. Check 

the Connect Card for some of the times when we are 

looking for help to see if you may be able to serve. 

Even if you can only help out for a few hours, it will 

make a big difference. We are looking for friendly peo-

ple who can use a computer and answer phones. We 

are so thankful to those who already help in the office 

and would love to grow this team! Let us know you are 

interested by marking it on the Connect Card on page 

4 or emailing church@stpaulumc.org. 

mailto:rmckwc@gmail.com
mailto:arch.j@stpaulumc.org
mailto:church@stpaulumc.org
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Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in in the of-

fering plate. You can call our prayer line at any time: 559-PRAY (7729). 

Hear Our Prayer 

Please pray for these people with immediate prayer needs: 

 A Ann 

Aaron Medlin 

Al Misuraca 

Allison Hall 

Amelia Neville 

Andrew Medlin 

Anne Davis 

Aubri & Jessi 

Audrey Bittle 

Barbara Dumbleton 

Barbara Martin 

Bev Haskell 

Blaze Rockwell 

Bob 

Bob & Troy Hartel 

Bobby  

Bonny 

Brad Jones 

Brandi, Kami, Kara 

Brian, Kevin & Vicki, 

John W. 

Brittany Mueller 

Bruce Medlin 

Bud Haskell 

Caitlynn Timberlake 

Carl & Linda Simon 

Carl J. 

Carleton Weidemeyer 

Caroline Fields 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Chad M. 

Chris & Michelle 

Cindy Smith 

Clayton Thompson 

Cliff Armbruster 

Dave W. 

David, Nicole, Calvin 

Delova Izzo 

Don & Elizabeth Call 

Don Bartlett family 

Donna Cordes 

Doris A., Robin, Jacob, 

Luke, Katy A., Ruth B.  

Kitty W. 

Duane Wells 

Emilie Burk 

Evelyn B. 

Fred 

Gail  

Gary Craddick 

Gilbert Quinn  

Ginny  

Glenda Neville 

Grace 

Greg, Megan, Jackson, 

Connor 

Harold & Shirley Regis-

ter 

Harriette Phillips 

Hoggatt family 

Jace Michael 

Jack Hamrick 

Jackson 

James Glenn 

Jan Dale 

Jane Huter 

Jay 

Jenny Walter 

Jeremiah 

Jim Lucky 

Joanne Hamilton 

Joe Evanson 

John  

John Fady 

John, June, & Don 

Jon Clicke 

Josh DeLoach 

Josh S. 

Kat Farhangi 

Kathleen M. 

Kathy Seitz 

Kenneth A. 

Kenneth Packard 

Kevin 

Kevin, Heather, Mala-

chi, baby boy 

Kim Morris 

Kristi Burslem 

Kristina, Jeremiah & 

Josh 

Lainy 

Leane 

Libby Burke 

Linda Weaver Hank 

Lois Thomson 

Lori Nelson 

Lucy Davis 

Marcus Jenkins 

Margaret Evelyn 

Nuamah 

Margie Stillwell 

Marilyn 

Mark & Rick 

Mark LaPolla 

Marty 

Marty Deitz 

Mary 

Meg, Jake, Dom & Char 

Meghan Timberlake 

Melissa N. Serrano 

Michael P White 

Mike  

Mike Whelan 

Our Country 

Pat & Brian Greely 

Pinellas Hope 

Rich Stemboroski 

Richard Buckley 

Rickie Martin 

RLT 

Ron 

Ron Fowler 

Ruth Aarons 

Samantha  

Sharon Hermann 

Shaun J. 

Shirley 

Steve Harvey 

Sue & Marty Dietz 

Sue Blackburn 

Susie Cabrera 

Ted Pelyak 

Terry B 

Thank You 

Todd Smyzer 

Tom 

Tom Weiss 

Tr. C. Park Residents 

Travis Ward 

Trevor Birt 

Vicky Spencer 

Vin D'Angelo 

Walker-Huff family 

Welch family 

Yvette 

Zackary Kueker 

Deaths 
Please pray for 

the family and 

friends of 

Mary Jane Arn 
who recently 

passed on to life 

eternal. 

Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, June 10 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Worship        9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Sunday School     9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Worship     10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Homeless Meal     3:30 PM 

TNT       7:00 PM 

 

Monday, June 11 

Summer Camp     7:00 AM 

 

Tuesday,  June 12 

Sonrise Men's Study    6:30 AM 

Summer Camp                  7:00 AM 

 
Wednesday, June 13 

Summer Camp     7:00 AM 

UMW: Dorcas     9:00 AM 

Handicapable     6:15 PM 

Adult Coed Open Volleyball 7:45 PM 

 
Thursday, June 14 

Summer Camp     7:00 AM 

Men's Bible Study    7:00 AM 

UMW: Rachel-Lydia  10:30 AM 

Prayer Shawl     4:30 PM 

Choir Rehearsal     7:00 PM 

Choir Social     8:30 PM 

 
Friday, June 15 

Church Office Closed 

Summer Camp     7:00 AM 

 

Saturday, June 16 

Soaring Eagles     8:00 AM 

Emmaus Gathering    5:00 PM 

 

* 

 

If you have an event to schedule,  

contact us at 584-8165 or e-mail  

kerry.k@stpaulumc.org 
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Minister of Outreach and Missions  

Handicapable Enjoy 

Night Out at the 

Ballpark 
One hundred forty two 

of the Handicapable 

Ministry had an action-

packed Friday evening 

on June 1 at Spectrum 

Field in Clearwater as 

they saw the Clearwa-

ter Threshers play. Al-

ways the highlight of 

the evening is eating 

all the hamburgers, hot 

dogs, peanuts, chips, 

soda pop and ice cream sandwiches you can. Not only 

was the game a delight, but the cool-breezed evening 

temperature held steady at 82 degrees. All attendees 

had a terrific time and we all look forward to our next 

outdoor adventure! 

 

Thank You, Pack–a–Sack Team! 
Many thanks go out to the Pack-A-Sack team for an-

other successful year providing weekend food for hun-

gry kids.  The team packed 1,440 sacks of food!  They 

tirelessly served each week by packing the food and 

carrying the sacks to Belcher Elementary. Jesus told 

us we are to feed the hungry, and they accomplished 

that for many hungry kids this school year! Thanks 

again to all our team members for your dedication and 

commitment to helping others.   

 

Threshers mascot Phinley ready to 

taste Handi member, Donny 

New Stephen Ministers Commissioned 
Congratulations to Ralph Moon, Maryann Gillooly, 

Lori Jenkins, and Bobbie Southwell (pictured above 

with Pastor Pam) who were commissioned as Ste-

phen Ministers last Sunday. We are so blessed that 

each of them has dedicated themselves to serving 

others in this way. If you are going through a difficult 

time and would like the support of a Stephen Minis-

ter, fill out the Connect Card on page 3 or call the 

church office: 584-8165.  

Catching  

Up with 

Summer 

Camp 
Our campers 

had a great 

first week 

i n c l u d i n g 

serving on 

Monday, a 

photo scav-

enger hunt, 

chapel, and 

lots of fun 

games!  

TNT Game Night 
TNT shared lots of laughs and 

got competitive at Game Night 

last Sunday. Visit their Facebook 

for more pics of Giant Jenga ac-

tion: StPaulTNT Visit facebook for more pictures: 
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